Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Dr. Randy Poe, Superintendent

Karen Byrd, Board Chair


Board Members

From:  Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date:
May 1, 2019
Re:
Job Description Modifications – “Transportation Coordinator”
As previously approved at the regular Board meeting of March 14, 2019, the “terms of employment” for the “Transportation Coordinator” job description have been modified to reflect the move from Professional Level V on the classified salary schedule to Professional Level II.
It is further proposed, in an effort to streamline our salary schedules, that the Professional Level V scale be eliminated since the “Transportation Coordinator” is the only positon assigned to it.   

Human Resources recommends approval of the modification to the “terms of employment” of the above position and the elimination of the Level V pay scale.
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